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Dear Professor Mellors, 
 

Notice of Resolution for Whole Council Elections 
 
 

This letter is to serve as a notice to the Local Government Boundary Commission for 
England under Section 36 of the Local Government and Public Involvement in Health Act 
2007. It is to notify you that, on Thursday 22 May 2025, Barnsley Council passed a 
resolution for whole council elections with a majority of two thirds as required by Section 34 
of the above act. The first such elections will take place on Thursday 7 May 2026 and every 
four years thereafter. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Sarah Norman 
Chief Executive 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Professor Colin Mellors OBE  
Chair of the Local Government   
Boundary Commission for England  
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    colin.mellors@lgbce.org.uk 
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